
The Honorable William L. Cary
Chairman
Securities and Exchange Commission

4Z5 Second Street, N. W.

Washington Z5, D. C.

Dear Mr. Cary:

The Senate Committee on Rules and Admin-
istration is proceeding with the study of possible incompat-
ible activities of Senate staff personnel, which was author-
ized bySenate Resolution ZIZ, a copy of which is enclosed
herewith.

For the purpose of its investigation, the
Committee has directed me to request you to provide such
pertinent information and assistance as may be available in
your agency.

Inasmuch as certain alleged activities of the

former Secretary for the Majority of the sienate, Robert G.

]Baker, contributed to the Senate’s decision to conduct the
pending study, it would be helpful if the Committee might
share in whatever material and znformation may be in the

records of your department on this aspect of the inquiry.

If you could assign one person in your agency --

such as the General Gounsel -- with whom we ~-night confer
about this matter, it would be deeply appreciated.

With appreciation for your cooperation in

this concern, and with all best regards,

cerely,

an

Enclosure


